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 FECTU Annual General Meeting 2019 in Poland
The FECTU Annual meeting will take place on the 27/28 April 2019 in the Rostocze National Park in Poland, +/- 100 km south of Lublin. 
“Choosing the right horse”
Some time ago FECTU set up a draft for a directory regarding the description of a working horse. ( see attachment). People who are interested in contributing to make this document a useful tool should contact Cesc Aldabo ( cesc.aldabo@gmail.com )  in order to create a small working group.  
PferdeStark 2019
Donations

In the latest FECTU-INFO there was a mistake regarding the IBAN bank account to be used for donations to the organizer of the next PferdeStark. At the end of the IBAN number a 1 was missing. 

This is the correct number:
 Beneficiary name: IGZ NRW    -   bank account IBAN: DE32 4805 1580 0000 7051 11                                     BIC code: WELADED1HAW     -    communication: contribution to the PferdeStark 2019
Machinery 
Until now the number of manufacturers who have registered for the display of their machines and implements is not very high. If you know people or manufacturers who have interesting items to show please encourage them to register ( contact: registration@pferdestark.de ) 
Working Horses in Switzerland
An interesting study regarding the working horse industry in Switzerland has been published.
Go to: www.agroscope.admin.ch  click on “ publikationen”  then click on “Agroscope Transfer “. Go to page 2/11 of the list: search for : Das Arbeitspferd in der Schweiz  

French version at the same place: Le cheval de travail en Suisse
Best wishes for Christmas and the coming New Year
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